Ennis, David, EMNRD

From: Stuart R. Butzier <sbutzier@modrall.com>

Sent: Friday, October 26, 2018 3:42 PM

To: 'Felicia Orth'; Ennis, David, EMNRD

Cc: Wade, Gabriel, EMNRD; jsmith@themacresourcesgroup.com; kemmer@themacresourcesgroup.com;
‘Juan Velasquez'; Christina C. Sheehan

Subject: [EXT] NMMC Submission Into MMD Hearing Record on the Copper Flat Part 6 New Mine Permit
Application

Attachments: DP-1840 Transcript of Proceedings.pdf; 1. J Smith.pdf; 2. S Finch.pdf; 3. R Griffiths.pdf; 4. D Kidd.pdf;

5. T Stein.pdf; STFinch_Rebuttal_28Sept2018.pdf; Pit Contours.pdf

Dear Ms. Orth and Mr. Ennis:

Due to the overlap of issues addressed in the recent Copper Flat hearings on draft DP-1840 under NMED’s ground water
program and the Part 6 new mine permit application under the New Mexico Mining Act, our client New Mexico Copper
Corporation (NMCC) felt it might be useful and prudent to submit the attached materials from NMED’s hearing into the
MMD hearing record that closes at midnight tonight. The materials consist of the DP-1840 Transcript of Hearing as well
as the sets of PowerPoint slides used in connection with NMCC’s direct and rebuttal testimony offered in that earlier
late-September hearing. These are in addition to the three labeled exhibits (NMCC A, B and C) that were offered during
this week’s MMD hearing itself. If you have any questions in this regard, or any difficulty in opening the attachments
hereto, please let me know.

Thank you very much.

Very truly yours,

h MODRALL SPERLING

Stuart R. Butzier

Modrall Sperling | www.modrall.com

P.O. Box 9318 | Santa Fe, NM 87504-9318

123 East Marcy Suite 201 | Santa Fe, NM 87501

D: 505.848.1832 | 0: 505.983.2020 | F: 505.988.8996

This e-mail may be a confidential attorney-client communication. If you received it in error, please delete it without
forwarding it to others and notify the sender of the error.



